From: Christopher Engell <christopherengell@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 21, 2021 8:33:10 PM

To: Karen Fann <KFann@azleg.gov>;Warren Petersen <wpetersen@azleg.gov>;Wendy
Rogers <WRogers@azleg.gov>;Nancy Barto <NBarto@azleg.gov>;Sonny Borrelli
<sborrelli@azleg.gov>;Kirsten Engel <kengel@azleg.gov>;Vince Leach
<VLeach@azleg.gov>

Subject: Re: AZ Maricopa County Board of Election Supervisors are continuing to prevent
election transparency!

Hello SJC members, we the people are asking that you CHOOSE Jovan Hutton Pulitzer to PROVE and count
ONLY REAL AZ PEOPLE VOTING!

We want the truth which way it goes! We the PEOPLE want Jovan Hutton Pulitzer to do the audit. It does not
matter that Jovan Hutton Pulitzer drove an RV or that he is biased BUT ONLY FOR THE TRUTH ONLY.
We the People ask you to use Jovan Hutton Pulitzer to do an honest and accurate audit!!!!

Please hire Jovan Hutton Pulitzer.

Christopher
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